Mour SUBMISSION

Please deliver your submission to the Civic Offices, or any of the Council service centres, mail it to us, or email it to cccplan@ccc.govt.nz to arrive by Thursday 6 May 2004.

When preparing your submission, please note:

- If you do not use this form, please include your name, address and telephone number on the first page of your submission
- Please clearly state the issue you wish the Council to consider, what specific action you wish the Council to take and why that should be done
- Where possible, refer to the volume and page number of the draft community plan.
- If you wish, you can present your submission at a hearing. You will get 10 minutes to speak. In your submission please say if you wish to speak or not
- The law says we must make all written submissions public. All submissions will be published on the Council's website from 6 May, 2004
- From late July to mid-September all submitters will hear from the Council, with news about what was done in relation to their submission
- * No anonymous submissions will be accepted

Name:	Lyllis Dulie Steenhart
Address:	108 Gavendish Rd.
Contact phone:	Phone 3538-925
Signature:	P. D. Stanhart
Tick which appli	es: to speak at the hearings
l wish to spea	k about the main points in my submission at the hearings from 1–11 June.

Notes re talk with Mrs Steenhart. 108 Cavendish Rd. Chch 5. 352-8925

Mrs Steenhart advised that the silver birch trees which have been put in by Council some time ago, (?3 years) along Royleen Street have now grown up through the power lines. The result is that the roots have cracked open parts of the footpath because the roots are shallow. Need to be dealt with urgently. Also creating a hazard with people walking on this footpath.

Our neighbour also advises that the crown of the road is high, is the narrowest part and is outside 108 Cavendish Road. Heavy containers, high loads and laden trucks are constantly breaking up the road creating pot holes. No sooner are the holes fixed that they reappear. The traffic is heavier than it ever was and even buses are finding it hard to get around the narrow part outside No. 108.

Requested that a letter also be sent to Yvonne Palmer and included with a submission to Council.

17th April 2004

May May Steen Land

17th April, 2004 (9 – 11 a.m.)